10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 2 November, 1983

PUBLICATION OF MONTHLY PSBR FIGURES

The Prime Minister has seen your letter of
27 October to David Heyhoe and she has noted
the proposal to focus more attention on the PSBR

and to introduce monthly publication.

I am copying this letter to David Heyhoe
(Lord Privy Seal's Office).

( A. Turnbull)

Jd. Kerr, Esq.,

HM Treasury
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